
Robbery at Dollar General on Main Road
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
March 5, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded
about 4:20 p.m. today to an armed robbery at the Dollar General at 923 Main Road on Johns
Island. The robber ran off. He was described as a thin white male about 45 or 50 years old and
between 6-foot and 6-foot-2. K-9 deputies and CCSO’s helicopter responded to assist in the
search. Deputies are still investigating. No injuries were reported. Anyone with information can
call dispatch at 843-743-7200.

UPDATE April 5, 2022

Deputies on Monday, April 4, 2022, arrested James Joseph Wilson, 45, in connection with this
incident. Please see the attached arrest affidavits.


